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209-1100 Admirals Rd 
Victoria, BC  V9A 2P6 
 
April 27, 2023 
 
 
 
Moose Hide Campaign – Application to become a Post-Secondary Ambassador Institution 
 
Dear Campaign Leaders, 
 
My name is Christine Damphousse and I work as the Administrative Officer for Community Development at Assiniboine 
Community College. I am writing to express our interest in becoming an Ambassador Institution for the Moose Hide 
Campaign, which aims to end violence against women and children. As an institution, we work closely with many First 
Nation communities in Manitoba and we feel that participating in this campaign is a small way we can offer our support. 
 
We will encourage everyone at our institution, including staff, faculty, students, and administration, to complete the 
online pledge to show our support. We believe that participating in the Moose Hide Campaign will benefit our institution 
and the communities we serve by empowering people, particularly men and boys, to discuss violence against women and 
children and by providing accessible avenues to take action. 
 
We are committed to showing our support for the Moose Hide Campaign and joining post-secondary campuses across 
Canada in taking a stand to end violence against women and children. We look forward to completing the Annual Action 
Inventory for the Ambassador Campus Initiative and contributing to the movement to end violence.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Christine Damphousse 
Administrative Officer 
Community Development 
damphoussec@assiniboine.net  
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